
 

 

 
 
 
From: wra@hazwasteonline.com <wra@hazwasteonline.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 1:47 PM 
To: julia.turner@woodrecyclers.org  
Subject: WRA Submission Report - Sample 13441 
  
 
This is an automated email to confirm that Sample 13441 has been uploaded to the WRA 
HazWasteOnline™ Folder on 25/10/2023 12:46. 
  
A sample of a Barge Board was received from SL1 123 and has been analysed under 
WRA02 test suite. 
 
The Wood Recyclers’ Association are pleased to confirm your participation in the ongoing 
data collection exercise. 
 
Thank you for your sample. 
 
For any support or questions please contact: 
Vicki Hughes 
WRA Board Technical Lead 
Technical@woodrecyclers.org 
  
For further general information, FAQs and updates please visit: www.woodrecyclers.org    
  
Note: Please do not reply to this email as it has been sent from an unmonitored email 
address. 
  
Kind Regards 
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